
 

An Invitation from Most Rev. Bishop Burbidge
 

Dear Friends,

We wanted to share with you a beautiful message from our dear friend Bishop Michael
Burbidge, inviting you to join him at the 3rd Porto Charities Advocacy Awards Gala.

In his message, Bishop Burbidge perfectly highlights what the Gala is all about: "This
event brings our diocese together in the celebration of all of God’s children as unique gifts
who deserve to be seen, known and valued in both our parish and school
communities. This evening will be a celebration of outstanding educators, schools,
employers, peer mentors and other advocates of inclusion of persons with disabilities in
the Diocese of Arlington."

We hope that you will join us on this very special event. 

Sincerely,
Porto Charities
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